COLORADO

Department of Education

Choice and Innovation Unit
201 East Colfax Avenue
Denver, CO 80203-1799

Kelly Reeser

Peak to Peak Charter School
800 Merlin Drive

Lafayette, CO 80026

Thursday, June 11, 2015
Kelly Reeser,

This letter is to notify you that the Colorado Department of Education has approved the waivers
requested from state statute to Peak to Peak Charter School through 6/30/2025.

Please note that charter schools must always meet the provisions in the Charter Schools Act. In addition,
the waivers are subject to review by the Colorado Department of Education at any time.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

vl Am _g.W

Gretchen Morgan

Executive Director of Choice and Engagement, CDE
303-866-6740

Morgan_g@cde.state.co.us

CC: Bruce Messinger, Boulder Valley School District
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